Center of the Nation ApHC

September 27, 2007

Hartford Pizza Ranch

     The Center of the Nation ApHC met September 27, 2007 at the Pizza Ranch in Hartford SD.  

     Officers present were Doug Nickel, Penny Petersen, Dorine Bennett, Doug Richards and Lori Richards.  Guest present was Dianne Nickel. 

     The Secretary’s and Treasurer’s reports were read and approved.  

Old Business

     The 2007 Spring Spotacular show was discussed.  The show lost money.  Our income was up, but so were the expenses.  We had approximately 15 fewer horses than last year and also less donations and sponsors.  

     The open trail ride the club held last summer at Craig Roth’s was reviewed.  

New Business

     Discussion was held on whether or not to hold the Spring Spotacular in 2008.  Doug Nickel made a motion to hold the show and it was passed.  Possible judges were discussed and a list was made of the group’s suggestions.  The list of possible judges includes:  Burton Butler, Paul Filzen, Jean Hummel, Mary Ingwerson, Mary Ann Willoughby and Tom Crowley.  Penny Petersen will begin contacting the judges.  The dates for the 2008 Show will be May 24-26.  

     Discussion was held on the awards banquet and possible awards.  The date for the banquet was set for Saturday Dec. 1, with a location to be determined.  Members present are asked to check possible locations for the banquet.  Ideas were shared on possible year end awards.  Doug and Diane mentioned a vendor that had been at the horse fair who had unique items and they will contact her for information on her products.  

     The meeting was adjourned. 

